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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA

From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative

Subject: Removing lists of terms from the Medium of Performance
(6.15) instructions. Response.

The British Library and CILIP thank the Music Working Group for the proposed revisions. We agree
with the changes proposed.



